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SCHOOL INFORMATION 

School Hours - Monday through Thursday 7:50 A.M. - 3:00 P.M and Friday 7:50 – 12:30 

School Mass every Wednesday at 8:30. School office will be closed from 8:20 – 9:20 so that all staff members 

may attend Mass 

Adoration every Friday for grades 3 – 8 

 

School Office Hours - Monday - Thursday 7:30 - 3:30    Friday 7:30 - 1:00 

School Principal: Kathy Van Loan   Scholarship Manager: Claudia Teran 

Office manager: Annette Munoz   Lunch program and ESD director: Katie Bronkema 

Health office: Guadalupe Ruiz 

School phone: 520 – 747- 3060 Fax: 520 – 747-2024  website:  https://saintjosephstucson.weebly.com/ 

   ***************************************************************************                                       

Mark your calendars – 

Monday September 4 – Labor Day – NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday September 5 – PTO meeting – 4 PM in Room 7 – all are welcome 

Wednesday September 6- Lion Club vision screening 

Wednesday September 6 – pep rally starting at 1:15 followed by STUCO ice cream sales 

Thursday September 7 – Peter Piper Pizza fundraiser for 8th grade – flyer will be sent home  

Wednesday September 13 – School pictures – Mass attire 

Wednesday September 27 – Bishop Wiesenberger will say our school Mass 

 

 VISIT THE SCHOOL WEBSITE - https://saintjosephstucson.weebly.com/ 

Please sign up for Fry’s Community Rewards to benefit our school!    Here is the easy link to get started: 

https://www.frysfood.com/i/community/community-rewards 
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 A Christ-centered 

community dedicated 

to empowering 

students to learn, 

serve, lead, and 

succeed. 

https://saintjosephstucson.weebly.com/
https://www.frysfood.com/i/community/community-rewards


 

Prayer to St. Joseph 

 

Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. To you God entrusted his only Son; in you 

Mary placed her trust; with you Christ became man. Blessed Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father and 

guide us in the path of life. Obtain for us grace, mercy, and courage, and defend us from every evil.  Amen. 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, September 6th, we are fortunate to have 

local Lions Club members come to campus to conduct 

vision screening for all of our students. They use a no-

touch device called a SPOT Screener. 

“The Spot® Vision Screener is a handheld, portable device 

designed to help quickly and easily detect vision issues on 

patients as young as six months.” 

 

 This will be conducted during school time under the 

guidance of the health office. 

 

PEP RALLY – WEDNESDAY SEPT 6 

1:15 IN THE COURTYARD 

ALL ARE WELCOME AS WE KICK 

OFF OUR SPORTS SEASON 

 

STUCO WILL BE SELLING ICE 

CREAM AFTER THE PEP RALLY 

FOR $1 AND $2 

 

Catholic Schools’ Second 

Collection September 23-24! 

How can you help?  

 First by donating to this second 

collection if you are able.  

 Second, please remember our school 

leaders, pastors, teachers, parents, 

and most especially our students in 

your prayers.  

 Third, please promote Catholic 

education in your community.  

One of the best gifts we can offer the youth is 

formation in the faith that is integrated with 

their academic and social life through the 

ministry of Catholic education. 

 

SCAN THIS QR CODE 

SELECT ST JOSEPH SCHOOL TUCSON AZ 

 

Information from Protect young 

Eyes - an organization dedicated to 

internet safety for our children 

YouTube Likely Still Violating Child 

Privacy. After an ad tracking report 

showed adult ads were being shown in 

videos "made for kids," advocates 

urged for action. The proposed 

violations would be "unprecedented" in 

scale. Follow this link for more 

information on You Tube safety 

https://click.convertkit-

mail.com/xmumvo2vg6c6hr9mo4gc5h

0m00zll/vqh3hrhp362xmecg/aHR0cH

M6Ly9wcm90ZWN0eW91bmdleWVzL

mNvbS90aGUtdWx0aW1hdGUtZ3VpZ

GUtdG8teW91dHViZS1mb3ItY2FyZW

dpdmVycy8= 

 

 

PTO meeting 

September 5 

4PM    Room 7 

 CONTACT JESSICA FIGUEROA 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AT   

joymilo12@hotmail.com 

 

THANK YOU! 

THANKS TO YOUR GENEROSITY, 

STUCO WAS ABLE TO RAISE 

$1,100 FOR SACRED HEART 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL IN MAUI. 

MORE INFORMATION ON THE 

SCHOOL AND OUR SUPPORT 

FOR THEM WILL FOLLOW THIS 

WEEK! 
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